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Letter No.:- faoUTo(VI) NDL—16 / 20 3 PatnaDate:- 2]} | oW

From,

Director,
Department of Science & Technology,
Govt. of Bihar, Patna.

To,

The Principal,
All Govt. Engineering/
All Govt. Polytechnic / Govt. Womens Polytechnic

Subject:- Regarding participation in Webinar on National Digital Library (NDL)
on 10™ July 2020

Sir,

With reference to the subject cited Ministry of Human Resource
Development (MHRD) under its National Mission on Education through Information and
Communication Technology (NMEICT) has initiated the National Digital Library of India
(NDLI) project to develop a framework of virtual repository of learning resources with a

single-window search facility.

Since our faculty and students are not familiar with NDLI function &
process. they are not utilizing the facilities available on the portal. The Department with
the collaboration of Principal Project Officer, NDLIL 1T Khargpur has decided (o Organize
a Webinar session on “Use of NDL Portal and its benefits™. The proposed date of Webinar
is 10" July 2020 from 2-4 PM.

You are requested to register all faculty members and students of your
institute on NDL, Portal. Also share this letter and instruct all faculty members, library in-
charge. librarian, assistant librarian and students to mandatorily participate in the Webinar
session. Link for the Webinar will be shared later.

"‘ Yours Faithfully
/ \No!' L
Director
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